
County of 
Essex 

February 28, 2020 

Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Road 
Tecumseh, Ontario 
N8N 1W9 

Attention : Laura Moy 
Director of Corporate Services & Clerk 

Re: Noise Exemption Request 
County Road 22 From Manning Road to City of Windsor 

Dear Ms. Moy, 

The County of Essex is planning to improve the Pavement Condition of County Road 22 within the Town 
of Tecumseh. The works are expected to require approximately 3 weeks between May 2020 and July 
2020. Once we receive a schedule from our Contractor, we will provide more details. 

To expedite the improvements and minimize traffic delays, the successful bidder will need to work during 
the early morning hours and late-night hours. 

This memo serves to request an exemption to the noise bylaw for the purpose of supporting construction 
activities and the operation of heavy construction equipment. The duration of the noise bylaw exemption is 
from May 151to July 31 st, 2020. 

The proposed construction activities at the site do not require: 
• Driving piles 
• Demolition hammers 
• Batch plant for material production 
• Material crushing plant 

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Peter Bziuk, Manager Design 
and Construction Services at pbziuk@countyofessex.ca. 

Regards, 

Mustac, 
f(\¼~ 

P. Eng. 
tor of Infrastructure Services - County Engineer 

Cc: ~ Peter Bziuk, P. Eng., M.A. Sc. - Manager of Design & Construction Services 

\,. 519-776-6441 
TTY 1-877-624-4832 

9 360 Fairview Ave. W. 
Essex, ON NSM 1 Y6 
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